Hello Everyone 

D'Oscars time 

If anyone would like to show a short film at the D’Oscars Open Film Festival at the Queen’s Hall in Hexham, please see contact details below. Films should be from the North East or Cumbria and involve people with learning disabilities in the making of them.

Date : Monday March 3rd 

Where Queen's Hall Hexham 
Where at 7.30pm, 
How much Tickets £3, (carers free.)

If you have any short  films (preferably under 6 minutes) you would like to submit please send ASAP or at the very latest Fri 14th Feb 2014

Send or drop in your DVD's  to: 

D'Oscars Open Film Festival

Haltwhistle Film Project

Market Square

Haltwhistle

Northumberland

NE49 0BL

OR

D'Oscars Open Film Festival

Queens Hall

Beaumont St.

Hexham

NE46 3LS

OR

use WeTransfer if you want to send anything through the Internet.

Please feel free to pass this on to anyone else who may have a film they would like to show.

Best Wishes

Vicky Jones

haltwhistlefp@btopenworld.com
Mob 07807887783

HFP 01434 320360

